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1. SUMMARY 

 
1.1 The purpose of this paper is to update the Committee on progress with the consolidation 

of depot services at Blackhill Depot following the submission of an information paper to 
the Committee on the 17th April 2012. 

 
2. RECOMMENDATION 

2.1  That the Committee note that the FBC will be presented to the Council on the 23 
August 2012. 

 
3. UPDATE 

3.1 Since the 17th April, the FBC has been presented and agreed by the Development and 
Infrastructure Services DMT Strategic Board and by the Senior Management Team.  It 
will be presented to the Council for approval on the 23 August 2012. 

3.2 Planning application was approved by PPSL in May 2012. 
3.3 The Building Warrant application was submitted on the 18 April 2012.   Positive 

discussions have been held with Building Control and it is expected that the Warrant will 
be issued this month. 

3.4 Subject to approval by the Council, the intention is to Tender the works in September, 
estimated site start November 2012, completion May 2013.  

 
 

Jim Smith, Head of Roads and Amenity Services, Development and Infrastructure Services 
14 August 2012 
 

 


